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Four Students From Bangor Area High School 
To Participate In All-state Honors Chorus
By Mary Lou Cole

BANGOR - Four Students from Bangor Area High School reached the highest level a 
high school musician can achieve by earning places in the Pennsylvania Music Educators 
Association (PMEA) All-State Festival music ensemble. These four were among the 25 
Bangor Students who were selected for District 10 Chorus in January. District 10 includes 
approximately 75 schools. Of these, 14 Bangor students were selected for Region V Cho-
rus along with students from 150 other schools. 

These numbers are among the highest in Pennsylvania. Each year, thousands of high 
school musicians across the state audition in their geographic area. Individually, students 
perform for a panel of judges. Student musicians who rank the highest advance to compete 
against student musicians from other parts of PMEA Regions.

The highest-ranking student musicians at the PMEA Region level qualify to perform in 
the Pennsylvania All-State Chorus. Students selected from Bangor are Lizzy Rutt, Kaylee 
Holland, CJ Fassl and Evan Finkbeiner. They will also be performing in Les Miserables on 
April 1-3 at the M Craig Paine Theater in Bangor Area High School. The annual PMEA All-
State Festival is at the Kalahari Resort in The Poconos April 8-9, 2022. 

(L to R) Lizzy Rutt, Kaylee Holland, CJ Fassl, Evan Finkbeiner

NCC’s Spring Craft Fair to be Held April 30
By NCC

BETHLEHEM, PA - Northampton Community College’s (NCC) Alumni Association will 
hold their Annual Spring Craft Fair on Saturday, April 30, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., in the 
Arthur L. Scott Spartan Center located at their Bethlehem Campus on 3835 Green Pond 
Road. Over 130 crafters will be exhibiting and selling their handmade crafts such as jewelry, 
food, woodworking and more. Looking for a special Mother’s Day gift? This is the perfect 
opportunity to get her something one of a kind.

Proceeds from the craft fair benefit student scholarships and programming. In addition, 
NCC’s H.O.P.E. food pantry will be collecting donations of nonperishable canned items and 
toiletry items that will be given to students who need them.

General admission is $2.00, seniors (ages 65 and over) and NCC students are $1.00, 
and children under 12 are free.

NCC is also looking for additional crafters to participate in this year’s event. If you are a 
crafter who personally hand makes and sell your items exclusively at craft shows, contact 
us about being part of this year’s fair.

NCC Craft Fair Contact: Nancy Hutt, nhutt@northampton.edu, 610-861-5088.


